
My name is Tricia Hafner and I oppose House Bill 3063.  
Children should not be excluded from school or daycare for not having all of their vaccines or  not on the 
CDC schedule. This is an overstep of government control. Our children's health should be left up to their 
parents and medical providers who know and care about the child, not a government who has never set 
eyes on the individual they are requiring to receive this medical treatment. Please do not support HB 
3063 Thank you Tricia Hafner 
 


